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TO: Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Travis Seawards, Deputy Director, Development Review Division 
 
STAFF CONTACT:  Sam Brodersen, Planner, (805) 568-2079 
  
DATE: August 6, 2025 
 
HEARING DATE: August 19, 2025 
 
RE: Bidwell Appeal of Mariposa Investment Trust Ag Water Well, 24APL-

00006  
 4295 Mariposa Dr, APN 063-172-004 
 

 
Staff requests that the scheduled hearing for 24APL-00006 be continued to the September 9, 
2025, Board of Supervisors agenda. This continuance is requested to facilitate agenda 
management for the August 19, 2025, hearing. The Board Agenda Letter prepared in anticipation 
of the August 19, 2025, hearing was docketed. Staff’s recommended action is provided below. 
 
Recommended Actions: 

1. Continue the project, Case no: 24APL-00006, to the September 9, 2025, Board of 
Supervisors Hearing. 

 
 
 

Attachments: 
 
 
cc: Case File (to Planner) 
 Hearing Support 
 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

MEMORANDUM 


